
Neighborhood Work

Contact us
If you have specific questions or concerns 
about this project, contact Tim Pieracci at 
(408) 630-2574 or e-mail 
tpieracci@valleywater.org. 

What: The Santa Clara Valley Water District 
will remove about 2,800 cubic yards of 
sediment along the Guadalupe River as part of 
its Stream Maintenance Program.

When: Work will take place weekdays 
beginning in early September for about two 
weeks from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Weekend work 
may occur in the event of delays.

Impact: Trails will remain 
open, though the trail 
entrance on the northeast 
side of Coleman Avenue 
and the Guadalupe River 
will see an impact during 
construction hours. A 
crew of four workers will utilize equipment 
loaders, water truck, street sweeper, small 
loaders and 10-wheel trucks.  

Guadalupe River Sediment Removal


